Head Teacher: Sarah Wilson

Sunnyhill Primary School and Children's Centre T: 020 8769 4785 Email: info@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk

Website: www.sunnyhillprimary.com Twitter/ Facebook: @SunnyhillSW16



28th November 2023

EYFS Winter Performance

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday, **13th December 2023**, we will be celebrating this term's learning with our EYFS Winter performance. We have been practising really enthusiastically and need your help with providing some costumes for your children.

Please can we ask that your child wears their costume on the day of the performance (13.12.2023)

Snowflake (Tallulah) – **plain white** tights/leggings/skirt/T - shirt/jumper/dress

Toys (everyone else) – dress up as their favourite toy (dressing up clothes, homemade costumes)

Just a reminder, RP parents are invited to watch the performance 13.12.2023 @2pm.

Kind Regards,

Katarina Perry

RP Class Teacher











